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14
th
 April, 2015 

 

To All Providers and Performers on the Bridgend, Neath Port Talbot and Swansea Localities of ABMU 

HB Dental Lists. 
 

Dear Colleague, 
 

General Meeting of General Dental Practitioners 
 

Further to the preliminary notice (dated 9
th
 February, 2015) of the General Meeting of GDP’s (Providers and 

Performers) on the Bridgend, Neath Port Talbot and Swansea Localities of Abertawe Bro Morgannwg University 

Health Board Dental Lists I give further notice that the meeting will be held on Monday, 20
th

 April, 2015 at 8.00pm 

at the Postgraduate Department, Morriston Hospital.   
 

All documents relating to the BGM can be accessed and downloaded at 
 

http://www.morgannwgldc.org.uk/biennial-general-meeting-2015 
 

or can be requested to be sent by email from the secretary at roger@rdsp.fsnet.co.uk.  

 

Please note the meeting will be preceded at 6.30pm by refreshments and at 7.00pm by presentations by: 
 

Dr Lisa Howells, Senior Dental Officer, Welsh Government 
 

An Update from Welsh Government 
 

to include 
 

 Progress with delivering actions in the National Oral Health Plan – particularly e-mail connectivity, 

the NHS contract and GDS budget, and the Private Dentistry Regulations 

 The Primary Care Plan and Prudent Healthcare 
 

and  
 

Nia Roberts, Primary Care Manager, Healthcare Inspectorate Wales 
 

HIW Dental Practice Inspections 
 

This presentation has been approved for 1 hour of verifiable CPD for attendees. 
  

Please make every effort to attend. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

Roger Pratley 

Secretary, Morgannwg Local Dental Committee 

http://www.morgannwgldc.org.uk/
http://www.morgannwgldc.org.uk/biennial-general-meeting-2015/
mailto:roger@rdsp.fsnet.co.uk

